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Licensing Sub-Committee 
 

Monday, 12th October, 2009 
 

PRESENT: 
 

Councillor M Dobson, V Morgan 
and C Townsley 

 
 
1 ELECTION OF THE CHAIR  
 
RESOLVED: That Councillor C Townsley be elected Chair for the duration of the 
meeting. 
 
2 LATE ITEMS 
  
There were no late items identified. 
 
3 DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST  
 
There were no declarations made at this point of the meeting 
 
4 "THE GEORGE" - APPLICATION FOR THE VARIATION OF A PREMISES 
 LICENCE FOR THE PREMISES KNOWN AS "THE GEORGE" 84 
 RICHARDSHAW LANE, STANNINGLEY, LEEDS, LS28 6BN 
  
With the agreement of the other Members the Chair of the Sub-Committee agreed to 
change the order of the agenda to take this application first as there were members 
of the public present. The Sub-Committee took into consideration the written and 
verbal representations made by members of the public, West Yorkshire Police, the 
Environmental Protection Team and the applicant. The Sub-Committee resolved to 
grant the application in part placing restrictions on the hours applied for and the use 
of the external area . The grant of the variation was also subject to the incorporation 
of the agreements reached with the responsible authorities and the measures 
outlined in Box P of the application being incorporated into the operating schedule of 
the premises licence. 
 
RESOLVED: That the application to vary the premises licence be granted in part 
subject to restrictions on the hours applied for, the use of the external area and the 
incorporation of the agreements reached with the responsible authorities and the 
measures outlined in Box P of the application being incorporated into the operating 
schedule of the premises licence. 
 
5 "WALKABOUT" - APPLICATION FOR THE VARIATION OF A PREMISES 
 LICENCE FOR THE PREMISES KNOWN AS "WALKABOUT" 67-83 
 COOKRIDGE STREET, LEEDS, LS2 3AW 
  
The Sub-Committee noted that an amended version of the report had been 
circulated to all parties prior to the hearing. All parties were also in receipt of 
additional information and  a proposed additional condition submitted by the 
applicant. The Sub-Committee took into consideration all the written and verbal 
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representations made at the hearing by the applicant, responsible authorities and the 
fact that the premises was located in Area 1 of the Cumulative Impact Policy (CIP). 
The Members determined that there was sufficient evidence to deviate from the 
Council’s CIP for the area. The Sub-Committee resolved to grant the application as 
requested subject to the inclusion of the conditions reached with the responsible 
authorities, the conditions offered by the applicant and those measures outlined in 
Box P of the application being incorporated in the operating schedule of the 
premises licence. 
 
RESOLVED: That the premises licence be granted as requested subject to the 
inclusion of the conditions reached with the responsible authorities, the conditions 
offered by the applicant and those measures outlined in Box P of the application 
being incorporated in the operating schedule of the premises licence 
 
 


